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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter in support of the Lemon Gulch project in the Ochoco Trails Network. This
new system of trails would be an excellent addition to the existing network, and would provide a
unique gravity-focused experience for riders that is seldom seen in Oregon. The proposed trails
would be concentrated in a central area, providing for families, and individuals to spend quality
time on trails without having to travel great distances to experience different types of trails.
Because of its location near Prineville both local and visiting riders could access the trails more
frequently, and bring economic benefits to the Prineville business district. We feel alternative two
would offer the greatest benefits to future growth of mountain biking, and economic prosperity to
the Prineville area.

Regards,

Lee Wilkinson

President

For the Board of Directors
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